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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Committee. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written questions have been received from a member of the public. 
 
 
(a) Daily Newspapers in Libraries – Question from Mr. Hawtree. 

 
“Would Councillor Robins please tell us what publicity methods will be used to 
inform readers that, after so long an absence, daily newspapers return to the 
Carnegie and other libraries, and explain why there has been this woeful 
lapse?” 

 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee 
 

 
(b) Community Space at the King Alfred – Question from Ms. Paynter. 

 
“Does BHCC recognise the need to incorporate significant bookable 
community space within the King Alfred redevelopment to replace what Hove 
has already lost over and above what will also be lost in demolishing the 
street-access 400 seat ballroom?” 

 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Tourism Development & 
Culture Committee 
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